
 

 

 

 

 

 

McKinney Lacrosse Club 

4100 W Eldorado Parkway 

Ste 100, PMB 154 

McKinney, TX 75070 

 

2/6/11 

 

Dear Gordon 

 I would like to acknowledge that the McKinney Lacrosse Club continues to 

support you on your Turf Field project. Outdoor fields in McKinney that can be used in 

the months from December 1
st
 through February 28

th
 are non-existent other then the 

MISD fields when available. 

Our program has experienced a huge growth this spring, almost 36% and we cannot get 

enough field time at the MISD fields in those months. 

 

The Turf fields also offer the benefit of not being shut down due to rain which is a 

constant problem in the spring season for us. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Alex Heppner 

President 

McKinney Lacrosse Club 

214-551-2500 cell# 

 


